SENTAC

Linda Miller Calandra, MSN, CRNP, CORLN

President 2004

As the first SENTAC President who was a nurse, I felt quite honored. Serving as President of such a wonderful multidisciplinary organization has been a highlight of my career.

SENTAC is one of my favorite meetings because the exchange of ideas is rampant and advice freely given. Fledgling research ideas can be nurtured by renowned and experienced individuals.

Many of the people who attend each year have become friends, trusted colleagues and have helped shape my career. The knowledge I have gained from this organization has been tremendous. The commitment of SENTAC members has truly improved the care of children worldwide.

